

we are growing at
Daubeney Road | Hackney
E5 0EG | London | UK

call us
Telephone | 020 8985 4380
Fax | 020 8985 9075

or visit us www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

Tuesday 5th March 2024

Re: Year 4 Multiplication Timetables Check

Dear Parents and Carers,

You are invited to a meeting on Wednesday 20th March 2024 at 3:45pm in the KSI Hall. As you are aware, your child will be participating in the statutory multiplication timetables check (MTC) which is part of the national curriculum assessments for the week beginning June 3rd 2024. It is an on-screen check consisting of 25 times table questions. Your child will then have 6 seconds to answer each question using an iPad. On average, the check should take no longer than five (5) minutes to complete.

The purpose of the check is to determine whether your child can fluently recall their times tables up to 12, which is essential for future success in mathematics. It will also help the school identify if your child may need additional support with maths.

This meeting is an important opportunity for us to share information with you, as well as address any issues, or answer any questions that you may have. We look forward to seeing you then.

If you require any additional information about the MTC please feel free to speak with your child's class teacher or the phase lead, Ms Gustave.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Gregory Logan Head of School

Twitter: @OneMrLoganl

Robin Warren

Executive Head Teacher

Rhanen

Twitter: @BlossomExecHT



